
Friday 7th MarchWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have been exploring and constructing with salt dough this week. They all enjoyed mixing the 
flour and salt together and then cutting it out into different shapes. The children continued to expand their 

geography skills by finding and sorting natural resources. In preparation for our farm trip next Friday we 
have been looking at different farm animals and their babies.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
Well done to Dennis for 
winning our Kind award 

this week. This was 
awarded for using kind 
hands with friends in 

class.

Thank you to all parents 
who have sent back the 
swimming forms, we are 

looking forward to getting 
started on the 17th. If you 
haven’t yet sent back the 

form please do!
We are going to the Farm 
next Friday- if you have 

any questions please 
contact me before Friday!

Thank you!


